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First name: Anne

Last name: Daly

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello,

I am writing to voice my deep concerns regarding the expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge by the company

POWDR.  As a resident of Montana, over and over for 30+ yrs I have seen accessible areas  (accessible in terms

of affordability) for people of average financial means become inaccessible, unaffordable and forever changed for

the worse. The beauty of Montana, and specifically of Holland Lake and the lodge and surrounding area is, of

course, in part due to it's current size and approachability/affordability/accessibility. I oppose this development =

as I  cannot think of a good example of development like this that helps the average local Montanan continue to

enjoy her state and it's treasures. 

 

Respectfully,

Anne Daly 

1082 Grizzly Mountain Rd.

Missoula, MT 59808


